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Further Information Contact:         

Palu Ingram, OSHC Co-ordinator  

P: 0423 547 653 or 0432 653 728 

E: oshc@stmargarets.qld.edu.au 

 

 

  

ST MARGARET’S OSHC SCHOOL HOLIDAY INFORMATION GUIDE 

 
What does my child need to bring? 

¶ St Margaret’s OSHC supports healthy eating. Please 
support us by making healthy choices when packing 
your child’s lunch. 

¶ Please pack morning and afternoon tea, lunch and a 
refillable drink bottle. Remember to not pack anything 
containing nuts or any food that needs to be heated or 
cooked. 

¶ Please pack your hat, sunscreen and comfortable, 
appropriate clothes and enclosed shoes. NO HAT, NO 
SUNSAFE CLOTHING MEANS NO OUTDOOR PLAY! 

¶ At least one extra set of clothes in a plastic bag must 
be included in each child’s bag for wet weather 
contingency. Please ensure they are seasonally 
appropriate. 

¶ Children are encouraged to wear "play clothing" that 
can get dirty and be subject to wear and tear. 

¶ Children will be asked to wear aprons when painting 
etc, but educators cannot be held responsible for spilt 
paint on clothing. 

 
Other Important Information: 

¶ Staff will not be escorting children to extra-curricular 
activities over the School Holiday period. 

¶ A late fee of $10 for the first 10 minutes or part 
thereof, and $1 per minute thereafter will apply if your 
child is collected after the closing time of the centre. 
Please note this is charged per child. 
 

Use of technology 

¶ Children are welcome to bring electronic devices including 
iPods, iPads, Kindles etc, but OSHC will NOT be held 
responsible if these are misplaced or broken.  

¶ Students will be able to use electronic devices between the 
hours of 8am-9am and 4pm-6pm only. Please discuss this 
with your child before they arrive.  

 
Illness and Infectious diseases 

¶ St Margaret’s OSHC aims to promote the health and safety 
of all children by providing a safe and hygienic 
environment.  To minimise the spread of “germs”, it is 
essenti
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EXCURSION PERMISSION FORM 
 

St Margaret’s OSHC has organised excursions for your child to attend during the School Holiday Program. All the relevant details are provided below 

for your convenience. The service has conducted an Excursion Risk Assessment. For your child to attend, you are required to read this information and 

complete the Authority for Excursion Form. To complete this form, you must be listed on the child’s enrolment record as either their parent or an 

Authorised Nominee. 

¶ Please complete a separate excursion form for each child enrolled 

¶ Permission slips must be returned with booking form 

¶ Please ensure child/ren are at OSHC by the time indicated below 

Please tick the excursions you would like your child to attend 

6 April 2022 12 April 2022 


